

ZAHP Newsletter

June 11, 2021

News & Updates



Opportunity to Participate in Serosurvey of Non-Domestic Felids Vaccinated for SARS-CoV-2

The Felid Taxon Advisory Group (Felid TAG) is recruiting participants for a study on non-domestic felids that will be vaccinated with new SARS-CoV-2 vaccines. Learn more about this survey and how you can participate here!

APHIS Launches Website and Announces Webinars for Attending Veterinarians Attending veterinarians are vital to the success of facilities regulated under the Animal Welfare Act. To better support you, USDA has launched a new website just for attending veterinarians. Visit the new website and learn about upcoming webinars for attending vets here!

COVID-19 Investigations of Big Cats at Zoos and Sanctuaries (OH-FICC Factsheet) The One Health Federal Interagency COVID-19 Coordination (OH-FICC) Wildlife and Zoos Subgroup recently developed and released the factsheet COVID-19 Investigations of Big Cats at Zoos and Sanctuaries. The fact sheet is intended for owners and operators of zoos, sanctuaries, and wildlife facilities with big cats. **Learn more and read it here!**

ZAHP COVID-19 Impact Analysis Survey ZAHP is conducting a survey to collect more comprehensive data on the issues that zoos, aquariums, and wildlife facilities have experienced over the first year of response to COVID-19. We are looking for responses from facilities of all sizes and affiliations, and all responses will remain confidential. **Learn more about the survey and how your facility can participate here!**

Reminder: ZAHP Capacity Building Grant Opportunity The 2021 ZAHP Capacity Building Grant is now LIVE and accepting applications through June 21, 2021! This year's grant program will provide up to \$15,000 for projects that would build capacity for response and/or recovery for the exotic animal industry. Learn more and apply here or contact hrandall@aza.org with any questions!

Zoo and Aquarium All Hazards Partnership | zahp.org